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VISITING OUR SCHOOL!
On 15  August Ashleigh

will be visiting our school
to talk to students about
reading and writing. This
is a fantastic opportunity
to learn more about the
practices of professional

authors and how they
write the interesting and

engaging stories we love. 

th

Students have the opportunity to 
pre-purchase books for signing on the day! 

All orders must be completed by 
1st August  to receive the books to be 
signed on the day of Ashleigh’s visit.

To order Ashleigh’s books
please scan the QR CODE or

click here

Please note: Orders after this date will arrive to the
school after the visit and will NOT be signed.

https://www.lamontauthors.com.au/buy-authors-book/

